
NOTICE 
 

THE HORRY COUNTY BOARD OF  

REGISTRATION & ELECTIONS  

WILL BE CONDUCTING A TEST ON OUR 

SCANNER WHICH WILL BE USED TO  

COUNT ABSENTEE BALLOTS ON 

ELECTION DAY NOVEMBER 8TH. THE  

TEST WILL BE HELD ON FRIDAY,  

NOVEMBER 4TH AT 08:00 AM IN THE  

ELECTIONS OFFICE LOCATED AT 1515  

4TH AVENUE IN CONWAY. 


